THANK YOU

NATIONAL VOLUNTEER WEEK

Thank you for all of your volunteer support
with Christie Lake Kids this year.

Without you, we could not accomplish the depth and breadth of programming we
offer to low income kids within the City of Ottawa. It is due to your kindness and
generosity that the children and youth in our programs are able to flourish and succeed.

During the past year our volunteers have assisted us in providing after school and weekend
programming; support to our special fundraising events; and of course, helping us to maintain
our camp on the beautiful Christie Lake.

Because afyuu, we offer quality, recreational programs in four locations to more than 600
kids. You are a mighty group of volunteers and you help us in leading more than 25 sport and
art based programs in the after school hours. As a result, you help us in providing over fifty
hours of programming to kids each week during the school year.

With your support, we can offer six weekend camps for kids to experience the majestic Christie
Lake Camp throughout the school year. You assist us in making memories that will last a life-
time with a terrific overnight experience to many kids who have never been away from the city.

With your help, our kids arrive at Christie Lake Camp to clean, freshly painted cabins; clear
walking and biking trails and updated common spaces. You help us provide a safe environment
that we can all be proud of. As a result, our kids get to experience the magic of a camp program
for six amazing weeks over the summer months.

With the expertise of our Board and committees, our organization runs efficiently, with the
appropriate guidance and oversight to ensure that every child has a positive growth and learning
experience within the Christie Lake Kids framewaork of programs.

It takes a community to support all of the work that Christie Lake Kids does on an annual basis.
With your dedication to our organization, we continue to work with more kids, in more neigh-
bourhoods across the City of Ottawa. You have truly made a difference to the families we have
the privilege of serving.

In celebration of National Volunteer Week, please accept our sincerest thanks for
everything you have done to make Christie Lake Kids great. Although our kids don't
always say it, they carry their appreciation in their hearts. We hope that you will
continue to have a rewarding volunteer experience with us throughout the year.
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